
 
Statement from Law Dean Camille Nelson on the passing of former UH President 
Fujio Matsuda: 
 
 
 
 
“We at William S. Richardson School of Law offer our deepest condolences to 
the family of President Matsuda. His transformational leadership was exemplary 
as a trailblazer, innovator, and seeker of justice, including the founding of our law 
school. He took seriously the mission of uplifting others and we aspire to carry on 
his fine legacy.” 
 

 


